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Panacea Area Water System Inc. is responsible for implementing a Backflow and Cross Connection Program as required by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection Administrative Code 62-555.360 and the Federal Safe Drinking Water Act.  As a Panacea Area System, Inc. customer, you have the responsibility of having your backflow preventer tested annually, and is needed, repaired.
In response to federal, state and local, Panacea Area Water System, Inc. requires that backflow prevention assemblies be placed on water services that may pose a possible threat through cross connections to the water distribution system. Backflow preventers are an additional safeguard to help prevent contaminants from entering the public water system from cross connections with non-potable water, irrigation systems and potential health hazards generated from plumbing or water usage beyond the meter.  This device is commonly located at the customer’s property line adjacent to the water meter and is above ground.
The testing of the assembly will have to be done by a certified tester. Contact our office at 850-984-5301 for a list of backflow prevention testers.
